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Statement from Stamm Travel 
 
 
 
 March 16, 2020 
 
Over the past several days, Stamm Travel has been in communication with your schools 
concerning potential cancellation or postponement of field trips.  
 
Stamm Travel has been working closely with our vendors (bus companies, hotels, venues, etc.) 
concerning financial penalties, rescheduling and refunding. 
 
This is a new territory for all involved. In light of this, Stamm Travel estimates a timeline of 
approximately 30 days to determine a resolution concerning your trip due to the volume of 
cancellations both locally and nationally. 
 
Stamm Travel will continue in close communication with your school. Please look to the school 
for updates as they become available. Patience is encouraged as this will take time to work the 
solution. In order for us to come up with a solution in the most timely manner, we encourage you 
to refrain from contacting us directly.  
 
Stamm Travel understands that this is a trying time for all. We appreciated your patience and 
understanding as we work with your teachers and administrators.  We will work together to come 
out stronger. 
 
 
“A challenge only becomes an obstacle when you bow to it.” – Ray Davis 
 


